
 

 

Beryl Heights students present: 

Trolls the Musical 

 

Please join us for Trolls the Musical on Friday, February 22! Come and enjoy this 

musical adventure as Poppy, Branch and all their Trolls friends bring joy and 

happiness to the cranky Bergens of Bergen Town! 26 of our Beryl friends will be 

acting, singing and dancing, and are looking forward to sharing this special 

performance. 

 

Date:      Friday, February 22, 2019 
Time:      6:30 p.m. 
Location:   Hermosa Beach Playhouse - 710 Pier Ave, Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 
Cost:       $10 presale, $15 at the door 
 

Copy the link below to purchase tickets. We will also sell tickets before school on 

January 30 and additional dates leading up to the event. 

https://beryl-heights-trolls-musical.cheddarup.com 

Volunteers: We are looking for 5th grade student volunteers to help distribute 
programs at the performance, as well as to help with some minimal 
concessions. If interested, please reach out to Billy Barnhart 
at bbarnhart@rbusd.org. 
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